Villa Caballeros Homeowners Association
c/o Maryellen Hill & Associates

May 14,2014

Dear Homeowner:

The board is changing the code to our gate clickers due to the fact that we have found our
gates can be opened by another HOA’s clickers. We have also had several clickers stolen
out of cars.

On June 1* we will change the number in our clickers.

You will need to open up your clicker and change the numbers to the following:

You will change only two numbers all the rest will remain the same.

The # 2 is now in the ON position please turn to the off position. Then please place the
#1 to the ON position.

Make this change on the morning of June 1* as old setting will work through the end of
May. '

Please advise your tenants.

We are sorry if this caused you any inconvenience.

Thank you,

Villa Caballeros Homeowners Association Board of Directors

1111 Tahquitz Canyon Way, Suite 120 Palm Springs, California 92262
Telephone (760) 320-5033 Fax (760) 322-2168



